Warszawa, 08 September 2004
VETERINARY INSPECTION 

MAIN VETERINARY OFFICER

dr Piotr Kolodziej

Prof. dr. hab. Jozef Szarek

President of the Scientific and Organizational Committee 

of the European Society of Veterinary Pathology

Oczapowskiego St. 2, 10-717 Olsztyn


Dear Professor,


Thank you for inviting me to participate in the 22nd Congress of the European Society of Veterinary Pathology and the 6th Congress of the European Society of Veterinary Clinical Pathology which are being held on 15 - 18 September 2004 in Olsztyn.

I am sorry to inform you that due to a large number of previously scheduled official duties, I will not be able to take part in this interesting venture in person.

I wish you a successful meeting and interesting discussions.

Yours sincerely,

Main Veterinary Officer

dr Piotr Kolodziej

